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Gist of the Fourth Meeting of 
CDC Committee on Physical Education (2004-2005) 

held on 7 July 2005 
 

1. The minutes of the last meeting held on 29 April 2005 were confirmed with no 
amendment. 

2. Judging from the feedbacks collected from the second NSS consultation seminars, 
members agreed that the teachers showed much concern on assessment, particularly 
issues related to school-based assessment (SBA); Other areas of concern included 
the three newly added topics (movement analysis, sports psychology, and sports 
management), the likely increased workload, and the implementation of the 
curriculum. 

3. It was suggested that various assessment models would be discussed in forthcoming 
focused group meetings. 

4. It was anticipated that the weightings of different parts of the curriculum as well as 
the detail arrangement for SBA would not be fixed until the publication of the 
Curriculum & Assessment Guide by the end of 2006. Yet, members also understood 
that the examination rubrics could still be further amended thereafter. 

5. It was confirmed that resource materials and professional development programmes 
would be developed to support teachers implementing the new curriculum. 


